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REGULATORY DISCLOSURE 
 

 
 
 
Madrid, February 6th, 2015. Following our Regulatory Disclosure sent yesterday 

regarding our stake in Realia, the company wishes to point out that the decision of not 

continuing with the sale of our stake is due to the fact that the capital increase issued 

last December has allowed strengthening the Group’s financial and equity situation. 

The divestment and investment plan is under review at this moment. 


